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The Villages Computer Club will not meet again in December 2013. Our next meeting will be 

January 3
rd 2014 at La Hacienda.  

We will start the year with a Windows 8/8.1  presentation.   

If you have any questions please email  Paul Rabenold at TVCC.Pres@gmail.com 

************************************************* 

This will be the final Jmax Bits Newsletter. It has been a pleasure to work with all of 

you over these past 14 years. 

My website, www.jmaxbits.com will continue to be up and running and I will 

continue to add new "bits" as I create them. 

Sincerely,  

JmaJmaJmaJmaxxxx  

Jmax's Website   http://www.jmaxbits.com/ 
Jmax Bits Newsletter is now posted each Monday & Thursday on the website. 
You have the option for a .pdf or a .rtf file. 
 
1.For help with a computer problem, put HELP in the subject line and give me info 
about the computer you're using, if you know it.  
 
2.To view or print Jmax Bits Good Services List in the Villages area, click link 
www.jmaxbits.com 
 
3. To sign up for the non-computer newsletter, send an email to 
VLGSClassifieds@aol.com. Put SUBSCRIBE in the subject line. To send an Ad, 
place AD in the subject line. 
 
4. The Villages Computer Club's web page: Click here: Welcome To The Villages 
Computer Club 
To add your name to the VCC announcements list, send email to TheVCC-
subscribe@yahoogroups.com 
 

5. Fred Benson's website www.thevillagescomputerbasics.com  

 


